
Revised!

REVISED CALL FOR POSTERS 
 

 

The Muddy River Symposium 
 

planned for April 7th has been cancelled. Our speaker will appear in October. 
 

We will host a video-conferenced  
 

Muddy River Poster Session Tuesday, April 14 beginning at 6:30pm. 
 
The Colleges of the Fenway Center for Sustainability and the Environment is soliciting poster  
presentations by students from all COF schools. 
 
Submit your work! Posters are sought in four broad categories 
 
Sustainability ~ Topics of interest include but are not limited to: 

Sustainable design and architecture 
Sustainability in the sciences 
Energy efficiency and conservation 

 
Environment ~ Topics of interest include but are not limited to: 

Climate change 
Urban ecology 
Environmental remediation 

 
Cultures of Sustainability ~ Topics of interest include but are not limited to: 

Social justice and environmental justice 
Community partnerships 
Activism 

 
Water ~ Topics of interest include but are not limited to: 

Rising seas 
Water testing and treatment 
Water and health 

 
Þ Þ Please submit a short (250 word) ABSTRACT before April 1, 2020 to the Muddy River Poster Session  
review committee: williamsc6@wit.edu.  “Muddy River Poster” must appear in the subject line. 
 
Þ Þ Important Dates:  
• Poster Abstracts (250 word limit) due: April 1, 2020  
• Final electronic version of poster due: April 10, 2020  
 
Þ Þ Abstract Guidelines:  
• Times New Roman,12 point font, double-spaced, 1 inch margins  
• Title should be centered and bolded  

 
Student presenters must be available to answer questions during the event. 

Awards will be given at the close. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


